RE: Recalls

Subject: RE: Recalls

From: "Lea Culliton" <lea@habausa.com>
Date: Fri, 17 Aug 2007 01:08:41 -0500
To: <erika@walkingsticktoys.com>

@&
B Thank you for contacting HABA USA where we as parents ourselves really do care about the

products our company produces for our children.

In lieu of therecent media coverage regarding product recalls, let me personally assure you that HABA is not
affected by these recalls. We do not use any of the factories cited in these incidents.

In order for any company to provide as many product offerings as HABA currently does it would be nearly
impossible to manufacture every single item within our own factories. We tried to for many years: however
we had to expand our product selection in order to continue to provide our consumers what with new
diversified products.

Nearly all of our wooden products are still made at our own factories in Germany. We use the natural beech
and birch woods that are native to the area. In fact even if an item is final assembled in China. the wooden
parts/pieces still come from our factories in Germany and are sent over to CHINA for final assembly. We
don’t paint our products. we stain them.

The stains we use on our wooden products are all water based, non-toxic stains (also made in Germany). They
are continually tested by an independent, third party laboratory to meet and/or exceed all of the European EN
71, CE and American ASTM safety standards. You can be assured that our stains used on our wooden
products are safe. The stains are in fact edible: if your child is teething and he/she bites through the wood this
poses no health risk whatsoever.

HABA is committed to healthy working environments and quality products for children, regardless if they are
made at our own factories in Bad Rodach. Germany or at subcontracted factories in other countries. including
CHINA. We are proud to be one of the few manufacturers using only the best producers in CHINA that are
independently inspected and do not endorse unfair labor practices. The easiest way to share with you where
our products are made is to provide you with the attached PDF file that is basically my wholesale pricelist
(without the prices of course) but with the Country of Origin on each item. I hope this helps!

Best regards,

Lea Culliton
VP Sales & Marketing, HABA USA

From: HABA - Internet [mailto:info@habausa.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2007 9:25 PM

To: lea@habausa.com; erika@walkingsticktoys.com
Subject: Recalls

ANREDE anrede_2(Mrs)

VORNAME  Erika
NAME Hickey
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